
From: Lee, Samson 
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2019 1:46 PM 
To: Williams, Christian D:(Exelon Nuclear) 
Subject: Revised staff hours estimate - FitzPatrick License Amendment Request on 

Proposed Changes to the Technical Specifications Related to Primary 
Containment Hydrodynamic Loads (EPID: L-2019-LLA-0197) 

 
Mr. Williams, 
 
By letter dated September 12, 2019 (ADAMS Accession No. ML19220A043), Exelon submitted 
the subject request for FitzPatrick. By email dated October 18, 2019, the staff accepted the 
subject request for review and provided an estimate of 750 hours (ADAMS Accession No. 
ML19291B330). However, some technical disciplines were missing in that staff hours estimate. 
The purpose of this e-mail is to provide the revised staff estimate. The NRC staff is expected to 
spend 950 hours to complete the review. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Samson Lee 
FitzPatrick Project Manager 
Plant Licensing Branch I 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
301-415-3168 
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